
And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK 
It has been lovely to welcome everyone back to school, it is really good to see you all.  The children have settled 
in brilliantly, we hope this positivity will continue. 
I am so proud of everyone.     Mrs Hill 

UNIFORM DONATIONS 
We would be very grateful if you have any good condition school jumpers/cardigans you no longer need and 
would like to donate to school for spare clothing. Please wash, remove any name labels and send into the school 
office. Many thanks. 

PLEASE HELP TO KEEP EVERYONE SAFE AND REMEMBER TO:  
 

 socially distance when collecting/picking up your child from school 

 only 1 adult from the same household to collect/pick up 

 pick up/collect at the correct time (do not arrive too early or late and use the one-way system)  

 park away from school to keep the roads and paths clear 

 wear a face covering 

 remind children to wash/sanitise hands frequently 

CAR PARKING  
Please remember to respect our request to park away from school, this really does make a difference to keep 
everyone safe. Do not park on the staff carpark opposite school but please can you ensure that you park 
legally and considerately at all times in the local area.  Thank you for your support.        

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
It has been a week of sunshine and showers, a bit like this report.  This week has been a 
fabulous re-start in terms of attendance and punctuality and it has been lovely to have 
everyone back. 
Sadly, now that the dust is settling I am sending out letters to parents whose child’s 
attendance is below 90%. This is a courtesy notification that I will be discussing their 
absence record with our Local Authority Lead Attendance Officer. 
Well done to our Reception children who have all been here every day and been on time 
every day, 100% perfection. Thank you and stay safe,   Mr Southern 

STARS of the Week 
         

Reception – Thomas, Esme 

Year 1 – Max, Millie 

Year 2 – Georgia, Cameron 

Year 3 – All of Year 3 children 

Year 4 – Thomas C, Kacey 

Year 5 – Hollie, India, Maximillian, Tom, Ruby, Poppy, Francesca, Rachael 

Year 6 – Hughie, Megan A 
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